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Annual Turkey Shoot 
 
The annual turkey shoot will be held Saturday 

November 18th beginning at 4:00 PM.  A complementary 
turkey diner will be served with all the trimmings and we 
will hold our annual turkey raffle fundraiser. 

We will also be holding the drawing for our meat 
raffle at this time.  The Meat raffle tickets are available at 
the Post Canteen.  Tickets are $1.00 ea. or 6 for $5.00. 

1st prize is a Short Loin of Beef, Approx.15 steaks 
2nd Prize – 15 lb. Prime Rib of Beef 

3rd Prize is a 15 lb. Spiral Ham. 
  We would appreciate it if you would pick up a few books 
before the raffle to sell to your friends. 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 Sat. Nov. 11th – Veterans Day – After a short 

ceremony at the Tinley Park Village hall, at 11:00AM, 
we will host a luncheon for veterans.  Color Guard 
meet at the Post at 10:30AM. 

 Sat. Nov 18th – Turkey Shoot 
 Sun. Dec. 17th  - Kids Christmas Party 
 

TAPS 
It is with deepest regrets that we inform you of a recently 
deceased member. 
 
John Schnepp – a WWII Army Veteran 
 

Message from the Jr. Vice Commander 
Dear Legionnaire; 
 
 The time is here for me again to ask those of you 
that have not brought your membership up to date to pay 
your year 2001 dues. It has been the goal of our post to 
obtain a 100% membership, and maintain our record of 
years past. I know with your help, we can continue with 
our goal. So if you haven’t paid as yet please do so now. 
As you can see from the newsletter, we have a lot of 
good things coming up. 
Thanks in advance 

Jim Johnson 
Sr. Vice Commander 

 
 

Hall Renovation 
 
 Bids are still being taken for the hall renovation, we 
hope to begin this remodeling project in February 2001 
when hall rentals are slow. 

 
Food Drive 

 
Our annual food drive is now in progress.  This 

drive is to help the needy of our area enjoy a happy 
holiday season.  Food donations may be dropped off at 
the post canteen until Nov. 18th, deliveries will be made 
Nov. 19th. 
 
 We are also accepting donations for our friends 
and fellow vets at the Manteno Veterans Home.  A 
donation bucket for cash donations is in the canteen.  
They also are requesting donations of Sweat Pants and 
Sweat Shirts in sizes Large and X-Large.  These items 
can also be dropped off at the Post. 
 
 

Post 615 Meeting Dates 
Meetings begin at 8:00PM 

 
Nov. 7th - No Meeting – Election Day 

Special House Committee Meeting 7:00PM 
Nov. 21st - Social Meeting 
Dec. 5th - General Meeting 
Dec. 19th - Social Meeting 

2001 
Jan. 2nd - General Meeting 
Jan. 16th - Social Meeting 
Feb. 6th - General Meeting 
Feb. 20th - Social Meeting 
 
 
 

For the Good of the Legion 
   To help us keep our records up to date we ask that you 
fill out the form below and either mail it to the post or drop 
it off.  
 

Name_________________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________ 

City___________________________________________ 

State___________ Zip ___________________________ 

Date of Birth____________________________________ 

Home Phone___________________________________ 

Branch of Service_______________________________ 

Conflict________________________________________ 

E-mail address__________________________________ 


